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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

5th November 2010

TO SPONSOR LARA 

FROM TRACY MORAA - BABY CLASS 

Dear Sponsor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM SEPTEMBER TO NOVEMBER 2010

Greetings from your foster daughter Tracy Moraa! Moraa has been very busy with her painting and draws her tiny pictures. She likes counting and colouring her pictures with colour pencils.  

Moraa is social and like to make friends. Tracy always tells Garvin let us Kora, they try, hit and run, and Tracy like small kids more than her.

When a child cries Tracy goes to tell the child “pole” meaning sorry don’t cry. 

Moraa has been well without illness. 

Thank you. 

Best regards,

Mama Lucy. 
